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July 23, 2008

Greetings:

On behalf of the people of the State of Colorado, it 1s my pleasure to congratulate the Colorado
Association of Permit Technicians on its ten-year anniversary.

The safety of our buildings is central to the everyday lives of our fellow citizens. The Colorado
Association of Permit Technicians (CAPT) has worked for ten years to keep the buildings of our
state safe. The valuable work CAPT performs to maintain the integrity of building codes helps
keep the occupants and users of buildings out of harm’s way. The commitment of CAPT to our
communities 1s commendable, and truly appreciated.

Congratulations once again as you reach this milestone. You have my best wishes now and for
the future.

Sincerely,

[l fctis

Bill Ritter, Jr.

(Governor



